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7th May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
On Friday 23rd May (last day of term) we would like to invite your child to ‘WEAR IT GREEN 
DAY’ for Mental Health Awareness Week. They can come to school in green socks, hair 
ribbons, t-shirts or pyjamas! Anything as long as it’s green! 
  
We’ll be holding a competition in school that week too! Each shared area will have a number 
of bunting flags hidden and the children will have to use their ‘spying eyes’ to count how 
many they can find! There will be a special prize and winner’s rosette for the winner in each 
class! 
 
Voluntary donations maybe made directly to MentalHealth.Org.uk as we will not be 
collecting cash in school 
  
Thank you! 
  
Sarah Demain 

 
Sarah Demain 
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